
Subject: FW: Next step for the international development minor
From: Lawton Lanier Nalley <llnalley@uark.edu>
Date: 05/07/2015 01:45 PM
To: "Michael R. Thomsen" <mthomsen@uark.edu>

From: Bill Curington
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 1:43 PM
To: Lawton Lanier Nalley; Steve A. Halbrook
Cc: Karen Boston; Javier Arturo Reyes; Amy Lynn Farmer
Subject: RE: Next step for the international development minor

Steve and Lanier,

The Department of Economics is fully supportive of the proposed minor in international
development.  We participated in the design of the minor and have capacity in the
economics courses included for additional students.

Bill Curington

William P. Curington, PhD |
Professor of Economics and Department Chair
Department of Economics
Sam M. Walton College of Business
University of Arkansas
Business Building 402
Fayetteville, AR  72701

office:  479.575.6354 | cell: 479.263.0242

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lawton Lanier Nalley <llnalley@uark.edu>
Date: May 5, 2015, 3:45:27 PM CDT
To: Amy Lynn Farmer <AFarmer@walton.uark.edu>
Cc: "Steve A. Halbrook" <halbrook@uark.edu>, "Michael R. Thomsen"
<mthomsen@uark.edu>
Subject: FW: Next step for the international development minor

Amy:

Can I have something in writing that your department is supportive of this
minor so I can move it up the chain?
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Thanks
Lanier

Lawton Lanier Nalley
Associate Professor
Department of Agricultural Economics
University of Arkansas
Fayetteville, AR 72701
479-575-6818

FW: Next step for the international development ...

2 of 2 09/03/2015 09:00 AM


